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About this property
 

Residential land for sale in Xaisettha district,
Vientiane capital.
We sell a nice land for building your dream home, in
beautiful and clean community, located in Xaisettha
district, Vientiane capital. The plot area is 1.500
sq.m.,  and it is located on an accessible concrete
road, with easy access to the key point in the
capital.
It is suitable for the construction of one house. The
village is supplied with electricity and water.
Furthermore, there are a lot of people living in the
neighboring area. Currently this plot of land is
planted with grasses and surrounded by fence in 1
side.
The village is well developed and is equipped with
restaurant, market, school, hospital and etc. You
have the wonderful opportunity to build your new
house with quiet location; this area offers you the
excellent conditions for living.
Property reservation
If you are interesting in this land and decide to
purchase it,we will start the preparation of the
necessary documents for completion of the deal.
Please contact the responsible estate agent for more
information about the purchase procedure and the
payment methods.
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